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Thursday,  26th October  2023 

 

 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-13  
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  

We understand that today has been challenging for many families based on where people live with 

water logging and traffic snarls. We also understand that it might be difficult for some families to 

find last minute carers for children tomorrow morning. 

  
We will be open tomorrow, 27th October 2023 for those who are able to access the school with 

minimal difficulty. For those of you who live far away, our teachers will post work in GC so children 

can do it according to their Friday Timetable. Any assessments missed will be given on Tuesday. 

We care about the safety of all our children and so we leave it up to you to choose what works best 

for your family.  

 
Stay safe.  
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